07-04-2008, Warsaw - Poland

Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

1 am very pleased to confirm that our company Source Ltd. supports Global Compact activities
with ten principles in the areas of human rights, labour, the environment and anti-corruption.
We would like to express our intent to support Global Compact by making the ten principles part of
company strategy and future operations.
We commit to implement United Nations goals at whole companies activities {(connected with our
employees, partners, clients and to the public).

Please note, that this would be a distinction, if we could show our key partners and clients that
we are supporting United Nations goals and that our business activities are based on them.
We believe that we can help to realize the United Nations vision by partnership with private and
public sector by disseminating our knowledge and experience.

Please find attached some general information regarding our company, as well as the contact
person responsible for contacts with the office of the Global Compact.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Greg Okon
CEQ Source Ltd.
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1. CC - UNDP in Poland
2. Adacta
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